
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  County Planning Commission  
 
FROM: Errin Briggs, Energy Specialist, Energy and Minerals Division 

Staff Contact: Joseph Dargel, Planner 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2018 
 
HEARING:  February 28, 2018 
 
RE:  Case Nos. 16DET-00000-00004 & 10RVP-00000-00048  

Lompoc Stone Mining Area Expansion Vesting Determination and Reclamation 
Plan Revision Project 
Assessor Parcel Numbers 083-060-015, -009, 083-070-018, & -010 

 
 
This project was last heard by your Commission on January 10, 2018. At that hearing, the 
applicant requested a continuance to February 28, 2018 to allow time to draft a response to Mr. 
Chytilo’s letter, dated January 8, 2018. The applicant’s response to Mr. Chytilo’s letter is 
included as attachment to this memo. Additionally, the applicant provided a letter from Campbell 
Geo, Inc. (also attached) as further evidence supporting the vesting determination request.  
 
 
Attachments:  

A. Sid Goldstien Letter, dated February 14, 2018 
B. Campbell Geo, Inc. Letter, dated February 14, 2018 

 
 
Cc: Case File (to Planner) 
 Hearing Support 
 
 
G:\GROUP\PERMITTING\Case Files\RVP\10 cases\10RVP-00000-00048 Sepulveda Mining Revision\Planning 
Commission\2018.02 




































































